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Ms. Karlene Fine 
Executive Director 
North Dakota Industrial Commission 
ATIN: Oil and Gas Research Program 
State Capitol - 14th Floor 
600 East Boulevard A venue, Department 405 
Bismarck, ND 58505:0840 

Dear Ms. Fine: 

May 7, 2019 

Subject: EERC Proposal No. 2019-0168 Entitled "Underground Storage of Produced Natural Gas -
Conceptual Evaluation and Pilot Project(s) (HB 1014)" 

www.undeerc.org 

The Energy & Environmental Research Center (EERC) is pleased to submit this proposal per the 
directive set forth in Section 25 of HB 1014 of the Sixty-Sixth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota, as 
signed into law by Governor Burgum. 

Enclosed please find an original and one copy of the subject proposal along with a check for $100. 
The EERC, a research organization within the University of North Dakota, an institution of higher 
education within the state of North Dakota, is not a taxable entity; therefore, it has no tax liability. 

This transmittal letter represents a binding commitment by the EERC to complete the project 
described in this proposal. If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (701) 777-5157, 
by fax at (701) 777-5181, or by e-mail at jharju@undeerc.org. 

���r
Vice President for Strategic Partnerships 

Tom Erickson, CEO 
Energy & Environmental Research Center 

JAH/rlo 

Enclosures 

c/enc: Lynn Helms, North Dakota Industrial Commission 
Brent Brannan, Oil and Gas Research Council 
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